
To whom it may concern,

I am writing to you to raise my objection to the proposed plan of building on the
Sainsbury's car park. I understand the need for more housing, but I feel that building
housing here would be a very poor decision.

1. This is a big supermarket and therefore where a lot of people go to do their main
shop. The car park is essential to families, and elderly people, who would struggle to
bring a big shop home on public transport.

2. With the Fords Grove car park going and 14% of car parking on Winchmore Hill
Broadway having gone, this development will lead to further loss of revenue to local
shops, leading to potential closures.

3. If there is more housing here, it may mean more vehicles in this area from new
residents, increasing carbon monoxide levels, impacting locals & particularly children
at Highfields primary school.

4. Construction here will be so disruptive to traffic flow on Green Lanes, which can
already be so busy.

Please reconsider this as part of the local plan.
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